
IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Term 1 - 2016 
 
Week 1 

 28/1 – School Returns Years 1 - 6 

 2/02 – Kindergarten Begins 
 
RELIEVING PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE WEEK 9 TERM 4 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Last Day of School  
Today is the last day for students in the 2015 school 
calendar year. On Thursday and Friday this week, 
school staff will be onsite participating in 
Professional Learning opportunities in preparation 
for 2016. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our 
Floraville students and their families a safe, happy 
and relaxing holiday. 
 
Students Returning in 2016 
Students returning next year (who will be in grades 1 
to 6) are required to attend school, commencing on 
Thursday 28th January 2016. If you know that your 
child will be returning but will be absent on this day, 
please contact the school office on 4945 4845, so 
that a class placement can be secured. 
 
Similarly, if you know that your child will not be 
returning to Floraville, please notify the school 
office. 
 
2016 Kindergarten students will participate in their 
individual Best Start assessment between the dates 
of Thursday 28th January and Monday 1st February 
2016. ALL Kindergarten students will then 
commence school on Tuesday 2nd February 2016, 
starting at 9.15am. 
 
Farewell to Year 6  
It is hard to believe that it is time to farewell the Yr 6 
graduating class of 2015. The end of a seven year 
association with primary school is a time for 
reflection, celebration, anticipation and hope. 
 
On Monday night Year 6 celebrated the wonderful 
things that they have achieved so far in their 

learning journey and now look ahead to the new 
adventure that awaits them at high school.  On 
behalf of the Floraville staff, I wish them all the best 
for a great future ahead. 
 
Farewell to some Floraville Families  
Today also marks the end of a long era for some of 
our Floraville families. Thank you for your ongoing 
support of the school as well as your involvement in 
and commitment to your child’s education. The staff 
and I also wish you all the very best for the future. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jenny White  
Relieving Principal  
 
Canteen News 
Wishing everyone a safe, happy Christmas & New 

Year, we hope you all enjoy your holidays! 

 

The canteen re-opens for 2016 on Thursday 28th 

January.  

 

If you would like to volunteer in our canteen in 2016 

please see our Canteen supervisor Margaret if 

possible by Friday 5th February. 

 

Roster 
Thursday 28/1 – Renaye Dobb, Belinda Richardson, 
Cher Blennerhasset 
Friday 29/1 – Kelly Woodger, Amanda Steadman, 
Angela Buddingh 
Monday 1/2 – Renee Picton, Michelle O’Toole  

Tuesday 2/2 – Deb Shaw, Kay Gibson 
Wednesday 3/2 – Andrew Sweet, Sharon Sweet, 
Vikki Shoesmith, Michelle Keen 
 

 

 

 


